WHEN THE REST OF THE
WORLD SHUTS DOWN,
WE STILL DELIVER.

As news of unrest at Amazon and Instacart spreads and national
unemployment skyrockets, we want to come back to our responsibility
as employers. Giving your team work is not enough if you're not
keeping them safe. Ensuring their health is not enough if you can’t
keep them in work. At a time like this, it takes a balance of both.



Our team is healthy, trained in prevention, and wanting to help.

'The more we’re doing on behalf of more households — yours included
— the fewer people will be in the stores and on the streets, and the lower
the risk of transmission to us all. And because our workers are insured
and have full benefits, they won't have to choose between staying home
sick and receiving a paycheck, unlike the contract workers who make
deliveries for FreshDirect and Instacart.

Additionally, because we’re doing all of our shopping in the
neighborhood, we’re doing our part to ensure that there will still be a
local economy left at the end of this pandemic; Amazon and Target will
certainly survive, but neighborhood bodegas, grocers, and dry cleaners
may very well not. Every time you request a roll of paper towels or box
of cereal through us instead of adding it to a virtual shopping cart, you're
helping your local shops live to see another day in business.

Finally, beyond truly needing the work, we’re also personally invested
in caring for you and your family during this time. For many of our
members, we've been visiting your homes and providing support for
months if not years; if we can't help you through this of all times,
then when?

And so, when the rest of the world stops showing up to work, you
can rest assured that we will still be here to help you, our team, and

our community.

VISIT HELLOALFRED.COM/DELIVERS FOR MORE INFORMATION.




